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Voting Iltem



Minimum Point-to-Point Option Bid
Price

e WMS endorsed the ERCOT recommendation
to leave the value at S.01/MWh

Relevant protocol sections
— Section 2

— Sectlon 7.7.1

“The Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) and the ERCOT Board shall
review the current Minimum PTP Option Bid Price at least every January and
may recommend to the ERCOT Board changes to these values by
submitting a Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR).”



Other Item Update



TAC Goals

« WMS is working on a set of comments for the
draft TAC goals.

 We expect to have our comments finalized in
December for January TAC review.



